- To 100

I.P.L.E.A.

Illinois Park Law Enforcement Association "Dedicated to the Advancement of the Park Law Enforcement Profession"



Dear Park Law Enforcement Professionals,

January 28, 2025

On behalf of the IPLEA Board, I welcome you to another year of membership with IPLEA. By renewing your membership, you will remain part of the only network and forum in Illinois specifically designed for Park Law Enforcement professionals like you. The board has decided to maintain the membership fees at the same rates as in 2024. We are excited to offer a fantastic deal on our membership fees, allowing all sworn department officers to join our organization. Please ensure you include all sworn personnel from your department in your membership.

Here is a breakdown of the yearly membership fees for 2025:

1. 1-10 Department Members: \$150.00

2. 11-20 Department Members: \$250.00

3. 21-30 Department Members: \$350.00

4. 31 or more Department Members: \$500.00

5. Non-Department Members: \$35.00 per officer

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to another successful year together! Your ongoing support through membership empowers IPLEA to provide you and other members with relevant training and networking opportunities at an affordable cost. Our organization is backed by over 100 members from agencies across the state who understand your unique objectives and face similar challenges, struggles, and successes as you do.

The Forest Preserve District of Will County will host the 2025 Spring Conference. We have finalized the location and training activity for this year's Spring event. The conference will occur at the Four Rivers Environmental Education Center, 25055 S. Walnut Lane, Channahon, IL, 60410. The training topic will be "Introduction to Child Maltreatment and Child Sexual Abuse." Our board is working to secure mandated hours and certification for this conference.

The IPLEA Board will be hosting the Fall Conference in September 2025. We are currently finalizing the location and topics for the training sessions. Renew your membership now to receive a discounted rate for the conference, which will enhance your conservation knowledge and provide networking opportunities with other professionals. If your agency is interested in sponsoring any training, don't hesitate to contact our Training Director.

Thank you for being part of IPLEA and for supporting our mission. We look forward to seeing you at both the Spring and Fall Conferences.

Sincerely,
Sgt. Giuseppe" Joe" Capece
IPLEA President
Forest Preserve District of DuPage County

President Giuseppe "Joe" Capece Treasurer Azania Williams Training Director Daniel Vargas Media Director Glecier | Montgomery Vice Fresident Charlie Montgomery Secretary Jessica Glecier Membership Director Mike Kelly Director at Large (Open)